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Today is the 20th day of the American and Canadian Hostages being held in Haiti. This day count is particularly difficult 

because it reflects how long the nation of Haiti has continued in its downward spiral. Before 20 days ago our Haitian 

brothers and sisters experienced extreme difficulties, but 20 days ago it made a turn that has crossed all boundaries. There 

is no one that is exempt from the complications of the day. The insecurity and corruption is at unthinkable levels. Some 

reports say that close to 50% of Haiti is currently being controlled by gangs. Churches and clergy, women and children, 

schools, and everyone else is not out of the reach of the clutches of the evils.  

 

The photo was obtained from ABCNEWS.GO.COM 

What does this mean for Supply and Multiply? It means that we have had 20 days of drawing closer to Christ through 

prayer and the reading of His word. It means that the needs on the ground in Haiti have increased. We receive messages 

from people that need help with basic needs like food and medicine and people show up to the ministry site asking for 

help. We are trying to meet the needs while using wisdom because we have commitments to those in our program. God 

has been faithful through so many of our supporters and we have been able to maintain our commitments to the ministry 

community. We ask for your continued prayers and your continued faithful financial support.  

 

The photo was obtained from Compassion UK. 

We will not grow faint or weary because our strength is in the Lord! “But those who hope in the Lord, will renew their 

strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.” Isaiah 

40:31 

In our desire to keep you informed, we cannot release specific details as to how we are getting through this season nor 

details on the ministry staff family. If you have any questions you can always reach out to us directly. Pastor Chris’s phone 

number is (757) 374-5347 and the ministry email is contact@supplyandmultiply.com.  

mailto:contact@supplyandmultiply.com

